
 
 
  

  
Traveling to Ecuador 

 
Traveling to Ecuador is simple with multiple international flights arriving to either 
Quito or Guayaquil.  We recommend our guests to arrive 24 – 48 hours prior to our 
cruise departure in order to anticipate to any flight delay or cancelation that may 
affect your check in with us. 
 
Our expeditions depart every Sunday at 19:00 from either Manta or Guayaquil 
depending on your chosen itinerary.   
If departing from Manta, we suggest to book an international flight to Quito.  From 
Quito there is a short 40 minute flight to Manta in either Avianca or Latam.  We will 
gladly assist you in booking the domestic flight from Quito to Manta if needed. 
	
The Kontiki shuttle is available to pick you up from your hotel and take you to the 
port for timely check in.  It is not possible to embark the yachts before check in 
time on Sunday at 19:00.  
Check out is on Sunday at 9:00. 
 


